Snippets about Lake Tahoe



- Carl Ribaudo, who runs Strategic Marketing Group in South Lake Tahoe, has been appointed to serve a four-year term on the Tahoe Resource Conservation District board.
- The December issue of *Sunset* magazine has a blurb about the Spooner cabins being a great peaceful get-away.
- El Dorado County Board of Supervisors is having a public hearing Dec. 14 at 10am in Placerville to consider raising fees on Animal Services. If it passes, the fees go up Jan. 1.
- The Boulder Bay project hearing before the Tahoe Regional Planning Agency Governing Board has been delayed again by the applicant. This means the December Advisory Planning Commission meeting is canceled and the Governing Board meeting will be one day only, Dec. 15.
- Squaw Valley has hired Heath Nielsen as vice president of Commercial and Hospitality Operations and Monty Waugh will be chief financial officer.
- Choices for Children has supplies for families who need them. For more details, click on supplies.